
Notice of Public Information Meeting 

 

The Town of Plainfield will hold a Public Information Meeting on Thursday, January 12, 2023 

regarding the CR 300 S and Avon Ave Intersection Improvement project. The meeting will be held 

at the Richard A. Carlucci Recreation & Aquatic Center (651 Vestal Road, Plainfield, IN) in Room 

139 and will have two sessions 4:30 pm – 6:00 pm and 6:00 pm – 7:30 pm. Each session will consist of 

a short video presentation at the start of each session, followed by an informal open house. The open house 

session will provide the public an opportunity to view the project alternatives and interact with the project 

team. The public is welcome to arrive at any time during the sessions. The video presentation and alternative 

exhibits will be posted online ahead of the meeting at www.CR300andAvonAve.com.  

The purpose of this public information meeting is to inform and obtain the public’s feedback regarding the 

proposed project and the alternatives being evaluated. Please direct any questions concerning the details of 

this public information meeting to Ms. Sarah Everhart, American Structurepoint, Inc., 9025 River Road, 

Suite 200, Indianapolis, Indiana 46240 or at (317) 547-5580, or by email at severhart@structurepoint.com.  

 

 


